
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

CITY OF HIGHLAND 

SILVER LAKE ADVISORY COMMISSION 

 

The meeting of the City of Highland Silver Lake Advisory Commission scheduled for Thursday, 

April 16, 2020, has been cancelled due to the COVID-19 response.  At this time, this meeting 

has not been rescheduled.  The next scheduled meeting of the Cemetery Board of Managers is 

July 16, 2020.  A meeting notice for the next meeting will be posted in accordance with the 

Illinois Open Meetings Act.   

 

 


